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Farm Bill Meetings Scheduled 

The 2018 Farm Bill was passed in December 2018. While there are 

similarities with the previous farm bill, there are also some significant 

differences. 2 local in-depth meetings have been scheduled to provide 

producers with information to help them make the best decisions for 

them. 

This meeting will cover the new provisions of the programs, economic 

decisions to consider when making a decision, and information on the 

new decision tool that will be available for producers. Presentations will 

be provided by K-State Research and Extension/Butler County along with 

USDA Farm Services Agency. 

 

 

Meeting Date: November 7th, 2019 

Two Meeting Times available – 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. and 

6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Meeting Location – Butler County 4-H/Community Building  

(200 N. Griffith) 

RSVP: Butler County Extension Office, 316-321-9660 


